
 

Oaklands Infant and Junior School 
Butler Road 
Crowthorne 

Berkshire 
RG45 6QZ 

Dear Parents 
 
 

On Friday 18th May the PTA and both Infant and Junior schools are arranging a tea party 
to celebrate the royal wedding. The afternoon will start at 2pm and continue until 4pm, 
parents/carers and grandparents are welcome. 
 
 

We kindly ask for the following donations from each year group to be brought in on the 
morning - 
 
 

Reception - Sweet biscuits 
Yr 1 - Scones 

Yr 2 - Scones 

Yr 3 - Strawberries, blueberries and raisins only please 
Yr 4 - crisps 

Yr 5 - Mini Cakes/donuts 
Yr 6 - Mini cakes/donuts 
 
 

If you or your child suffer with any allergies, please bring along a packed lunch/afternoon 
tea for yourselves. Please avoid all foods containing nuts. 
 
 

We will be selling hot drinks, squash and ice lollies on the day so please bring along your 
pennies. 
 
 

The children will be taken back to their classrooms at 3pm to enable safe collection for 
children attending after school club etc.; once you have collected your children please 
do come back and join the party until 4pm. 
 
 

We will be holding a “Head piece” competition with prizes. The children are welcome to 
make themselves a crown, tiara etc at home and bring along on the day, there will be a 
parade and competition! 
 
 

We plan to hold this event on the field and hope for amazing weather, we would kindly 
ask that if any parents have gazebos they would be willing to lend us to please email Alex 
at alexecole@hotmail.com. Please feel free to bring along picnic blankets and chairs to 
make yourselves comfortable for the afternoon. 
 
 

The children will still have their school lunch as normal 
 
 

We looking forward to celebrating with you all. 
 
 

Many thanks 
The P.T.A 
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